
    

                                          

Call for Abstracts 
2nd Meeting on Quantitative Educational Research in Denmark 

24-25 November 2022 
 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
Following up on last year’s initiative by TrygFonden’s Centre for Child Research, we invite you to this 
second meeting on Quantitative Educational Research in Denmark.  
 
The first meeting in 2021 in Vejle was a great way to meet the quantitative educational research 
community in Denmark, discuss research and develop common research interests. Therefore, we have 
decided to make the meeting an annual tradition and have formed an organizing committee including a 
number of the research institutions that took part last year.  
 
The second meeting will take place at Comwell H.C. Andersen Odense on 24-25 November 2022. The 
conference will start with lunch and a welcome session. After that, we will have paper sessions 
Thursday afternoon and Friday morning. Thursday evening, we will have dinner together. The meeting 
will close with lunch Friday at noon. 
 
We encourage everybody to submit abstracts (up to 400 words) or full papers that study education 
(from early childhood to higher education) using quantitative methods – studies could either focus on 
education in Denmark or be done by researchers affiliated with Danish research institutions. 
Contributions that combine quantitative and qualitative methods are also welcome.  
 
We invite submissions of two types of work:  

i) Ordinary paper presentations (30 min presentations and discussions)  
ii) Research proposals and initial work (15 min. presentations and discussions) 

 
Please, indicate which type of presentation you prefer in your submission. Please submit your 
abstracts/paper to mvandersen@econ.au.dk. The deadline for abstracts is Friday September 16 at 
3:00 pm. Notification messages will be sent out at the end of September. If additional slots are 
available, we will invite other people to attend the meeting without presenting a paper. 
 
The conference fee is 1,700 DKK, which covers accommodation and meals. Further information is 
circulated when we open for registration. 
 
 
With best wishes from the organizing committee, 
 
Elena Mattana, Aarhus University, BSS 
Felix Weiss, Aarhus University, DPU 
Louise Beuchert, VIVE 
Miriam Wüst, Copenhagen University, EduQuant 
Søren Munkedal, TrygFonden’s Centre for Child Research 


